12-10-2015 – REGULAR BOARD MEETING
Present:

Councilman Leonard R. Hochadel

Supervisor Beverly A. Gambino

Absent:
Councilman Cheryl L. Earl 
Councilman David L. Montgomery

Councilman Douglas J. Morrell

Also Present:

Highway Superintendent Donald Hopkins

Town Clerk Betsy A. Marsh

11` guests

Due to the lack of a quorum, the Supervisor stated that the meeting would have to be postponed.  She then scheduled the 2015 End of the Year meeting for December 28, 2015 at 10:30 AM.
The Supervisor thanked everyone present for coming this evening, and wished everyone a Merry Christmas.








Respectfully Submitted,








Town Clerk

